
 
   

 
 

 
January 20, 2019      Announcements  
Wed  Jan 23      -  Bible Study  9:30 – 10:30 am 
                          -  West Broadway Lunch drop off 
Thurs Jan 24     -  Messy Church 5:00 pm 
Sun Feb 3         -   Annual General Meeting after worship 
Thurs Feb 7      -   Worship Meeting 6:30 pm 
Sun Feb 10      -  Holy Communion 
 
John Black Annual General Meeting will be held on Sun. Feb. 3 
after worship. Please join us to support the work of our church. 
Please signup on the sheet in the Narthex if you are able to donate 
muffins, cheese or juice for the meeting. Thank You! 
 
SAVE THE DATE –  
 Sat. Mar 23   Quilt Workshop 
 Sat. April 27  JB Trustee Pancake Breakfast 
 Wed May 8    Succulent Gardening Workshop 
 Sat. June 1   JB Annual Market Day 

 
Bible Study – Wednesday mornings 9:30 – 10:30 am.  All are 
Welcome for insight and thoughtful conversation 
 
January 2019 is House Group month for the Happy Hearts & JB’s 
house groups.  Please sign up where you would like to help on the 
white board by the office.  Thank you. 
 
February 2019 – members of  House Groups Bee-attitudes & Four 
G’s will meet for coffee and sign up for Feb. duties this morning.  
 

Messy Church – A new way of experiencing church for families & 
individuals of all ages; crafts, activities, stories, music & a pot luck 
meal, on Thurs. Jan. 24th 5:00 – 6:30 pm. Please join us. 
 
Thurs Jan. 24 is our next West Broadway Hot Lunch & since some 
of our dedicated lunch crew are away, we are providing sandwiches 
& wagon wheels.  Please sign up in the Narthex if you can donate 
items.  Thank you. 
 
Please remember to use the John Black Co-op# 114062 whenever you 
purchase fuel at Red River Coop stations 

Westworth United Church is holding a West Broadway pancake 
breakfast fundraiser at Grant Park Applebee’s on Saturday, 
February 9. If you would like a ticket please contact Edith Treller. 
 
“Get your smiles ready! Come one, come all! We are preparing for a 
new photo directory this spring. Everyone that shows up and smiles 
gets a free directory. It would be so helpful to our Reverend Laurie 
and any other new folks to connect names and faces and have 
contact information. Sign up for photography appointments will start 
January 27th after church.” 
 
In 2019, we will be trying something new - we will be printing fewer 
copies of the bulletin (Sunday service). We will continue to print the 
Announcements on an insert. In addition to being more 
environmentally friendly, this will reduce our paper/copier 
consumption and costs. Instead of donating and dedicating a 
bulletin, we will put the Dedications on the Announcement and 
Service Power Points for a nominal fee of $10.00. Please sign up in 
the red booklet in the Narthex or contact the office. Thank You. 
 
John Black 2018 Annual Reports have been emailed and a limited 
number have been printed. If you do not have a printer, please 
consider taking one to read and returning the report for others to 
read. Thank You! 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT  

       Nov           Dec          Year to Date 
 Donations Actual           $9,628      $12,819         $120,639 
 Donations Budget        $13,382      $13,490         $133,225         
 Difference         - $3,754       - $671         - $12,586  
  2018 Budget is based on 2017 Actual Givings  

 
Winnipeg Real to Reel Festival is being held at North Kildonan MB 
church Feb 19 – 24

th
 Please see poster & brochures on bulletin board 

for more information. 
 

Welcome! Our church is made up of a number of house 

groups, offering opportunities for fellowship, worship and service. If 
you are new or visiting and would like information on being in 
a house group, please contact the church office. 

 
Please stay after church this morning for Refreshments and 

Conversation. All are welcome! 
 

 

John Black Memorial United Church 

Ph: 661-2579   www.johnblackunited.com 
Church office hours: Tues – Fri  9- 12 & 1– 4 pm 
email - jblackuc@mymts.net 
Ministers’ Office Hours: Sun – Thurs. 
email- minister_jblackuc@mymts.net 
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